
 

Celebrate 
 
It appears spring is here, well its definitely trying to arrive.  Who doesn’t enjoy a little 
rain on a lovely spring day?  It’s great for the birds & ducks, trees & grass, but not 
so much for the Cleveland Indians.  The Tribe is off to a slow start, but I’m sure they 
will turn it around.  Hopefully, the few rainouts they have had will pay dividends later 
in the season when they are made up. 
 
Two notable dates in May include Mother’s Day and Memorial Day.  It’s important to 
remember our Mothers on this special day.  We need to cherish, respect, and ap-
preciate moms throughout the year.  Also in May is Memorial Day, we need to take 
the time to remember and honor the men and women who gave their lives in the 
service for our country.  The military has produced many great leaders throughout 
the years.  However, one must become a good follower first.  It is rare that an effec-
tive leader wasn’t a good follower first.  That is why the United States Military 
teaches its officers to become effective followers, and why West Point has pro-
duced more leaders than Harvard Business School. 
 
To recap recent events…in March, we had the US Bank grand opening.  US Bank 
is located in the recently remodeled Wal-Mart on Brookpark Road.  There was an-
other grand opening in March; this was Loving Cup Kids Academy of Brooklyn, lo-
cated on Ridge Road.  Mayor Balbier and other influential individuals of the commu-
nity attended these great events.  Also in March, we had a very informative speaker 
from Ohio Public Utilities Commission speak at our luncheon, which was held at 
Carrabba’s.  And Polaris Career Center held its sixth annual career fair in March.  
WOW! What a busy month.  In April, Hampton Inn hosted the Chamber luncheon.  
Cuyahoga County Council Members Chuck Germana and Dan Brady were the 
speakers.  I want to thank the hosts and the guest speakers for their time and com-
mitment to help promote and support the Brooklyn Chamber of Commerce. 
 
 The Brooklyn Chamber continues to stay busy.  We have our pedal car fundraiser, 
annual Golf Outing, and Picnic in the Park.  The Golf Outing is slated for June 27th 
and Picnic in the Park is August 17th.  If you would like to design a pedal car or 
would like additional information regarding our upcoming events, contact Valerie 
Thompson or visit our website www.brooklynohiochamber.org for details.  In May, 
the Chamber is having its luncheon at Brooklyn Historical Society, and in June, we 
are having the annual State of the Schools address with Superintendent Cynthia 
Walker.  Our events are always fun and enjoyable.  If possible, please join us and 
have some fun with the Brooklyn Chamber of Commerce! 
 
I look forward to seeing all of you at one of our luncheons and/or events.  Let’s cele-
brate this great time of the year in our beautiful community.  I hope everyone has a 
wonderful spring. 
 
 
David Hill-Dollar Bank 
Chamber President 
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Have you ever thought 
about hosting a lunch-

eon or after hours 
event or providing a 

speaker for one of our 
monthly luncheons?  
This is a great way to 
get local businesses 
and community lead-
ers into your place of 
business to see all of 

your accomplish-
ments!  If you are in-
terested, please con-

tact Valerie Thompson 
for more information.   

. 
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Remember, if you sponsor both the golf outing and the picnic, you will receive 10% off! Click 
here for sponsorship flyer... 
 
 

6th annual Golf Outing Thursday, June 27th  
 
Join the Brooklyn, Brook Park, and Middleburg Heights Chambers of Commerce on Thursday, June 27th for 
a great day of golf and fun.  Registration will begin at 8am with a shotgun start at 9am.  A breakfast buffet will 
be provided, followed by dinner after golf.  Plus, prizes for the best Foursome and skill competitions!  The 
outing is being held at Copper Top in Valley City.  We are in need of sponsors, raffles prizes, door prizes, 
and goodie bag donations.  If you are interested in donating any items, becoming a sponsor, or registering to 
golf, please email Valerie Thompson at asstdir@brooklynohiochamber.org  or call at 216-288-5484.  We ap-
preciate any help you can give us to make the event a success!!  We would like to thank the following mem-
bers for their gracious sponsorship:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Picnic in the Park Saturday August 17th…FREE ADMISSION!!!    
 
Join us on Saturday August 17th 1pm-8:30pm, as we bring the community together for a "Picnic in the Park", 
sponsored by Dollar Bank & Hampton Inn. The event will be a family friendly celebration with live entertain-
ment, children's activities, bounce house, corn hole tournaments, food, and more! A balloon artist will be pro-
viding entertainment and Funkology will be playing from 3-5pm AND 6-8pm! We will have raffle baskets and 
chances at 50/50 tickets. We will also be selling tickets for our pedal car fundraiser...winners will be chosen 
at 8pm that night. Food and non alcoholic beverages will be available for a small donation. Signups for the 
corn hole tournament will be available the day of the event. Each team will be charged an entrance fee of 
$15...prizes for the winners!  
 
We are looking for exhibitors that would be interested in participating in Picnic in the Park.  The cost is $25 
for Chamber members and nonprofit organizations and $50 for non members and for profit organiza-
tions.  This is a great way to promote your business and/or product, while interacting with the community.  If 
this is something you would be interested in, please contact Valerie Thompson and she can send you more 
information.  Feel free to pass this on to anyone who might be interested, as well!  
 
If you are interested in being a sponsor, an exhibitor, or donating a raffle basket, please let Valerie Thomp-
son know.  We would like to thank the following members for their sponsorships:  

Birdie Sponsors  
Hampton Inn  

 
Par Sponsor 

Greg Frey, State Farm Insurance 
JB Stamping  

GOLD SPONSORS 
Dollar Bank 
Hampton Inn  

 
BRONZE SPONSORS 

Greg Frey, State Farm Insurance 
JB Stamping 
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Mastering ChamberMaster by logging into your member portal!   
This section is dedicated to giving you tips on how to get the most of our partnership 
with ChamberMaster.  We hope you find them useful!! 
 
We are so glad that all of you have decided to be members of the Brooklyn Chamber of 
Commerce.  Benefits gained by being a chamber member are available in many ways. 
Remember to take advantage of excellent opportunities for your business to attract new 
customers and share information with our community and the world. 
 
Log in today to your chamber member portal to take advantage of these features! 

• Business Directory Listing - your business information is available to consum-
ers through the chamber’s website – visitors can search by category, keyword 
or alphabetically 

• Online Informational Brochure - your own page on the chamber’s website 
which can include your business description, hours of operation, location infor-
mation, and up to eight keywords (these help identify your business when a 
website visitor does a keyword search on the Business Directory) 

• Job Postings– add your own job openings to the Chamber’s website 
• Hot Deals – include store coupons and special offers on the Chamber’s website 
• Event Posting - add your business’ events to the Chamber’s Online Events 

Calendar – chamber website visitors can add your event to Outlook, e-mail the 
details to a friend and request an automatically generated email reminder for 
your event 

• "Email to a friend" link - visitors to your Online Informational Brochure may 
select a link to email your business information to a friend 

 
Enter your login name and password to gain access to all of these features, update 
your information and more at www.chamberlogin.com.  If you need your login informa-
tion, please contact Valerie Thompson.   

Are you looking for an economical way to advertise your business? For only 
$100 you can have a banner space ad on the Chamber’s website that will 
stay up for 6 months! The ad size is 468 pixels wide by 60 pixels tall.  In the 
last month alone, we have had over 275 visits to our homepage and over 875 
page views! We have a limited number of website banner ads so contact us 
ASAP if you would like to take advantage of this great opportunity!  We would 
like to thank Dollar Bank, Hampton Inn, and Ridge Park Square for their support!   If you are interested, 
please contact Valerie Thompson at asstdir@brooklynohiochamber.org for more information. 



 

Thank you to Mayor Richard Balbier & Westbrook Village Apartments… 
 
On February 14th, Mayor Balbier gave his annual State of the City address to our 
members.  The luncheon was held at Westbrook Village Apartments/K&D and was 
catered by Ridge Manor Party Center.  The Chamber would like to personally thank 
Denise Christescu and her staff for all the hard work they put into making the lunch-
eon a success.  Along with donating the beverages, place settings, ice, etc., everyone 
in attendance also received a yummy gift to take with them.  It was a great place to 
have our luncheon and we look forward to doing it again next year!  Thanks again to 
Denise and her staff!    
 
We would also like to thank Mayor Balbier for taking time out of his busy schedule to 
speak to the Chamber.  The Mayor gave an overview of 2012, as well as where the 
City is headed in 2013.  In 2012, the City purchased a one armed garbage truck.  
They are hoping to add a recycling truck this year.  The Senior Center received a new 
roof, skylight, bathrooms, and van in 2012.  The Mayor hosted his first breakfast 
meeting for local businesses, along with a seminar put on by Cuyahoga County to 
inform businesses of how the new sewer rates would affect them.  Also in 2012, the 
new Industrial Parkway was opened off of Memphis Ave.   
 
In 2013, Mayor Balbier is currently working on six union contracts.  He is hoping to 
pass a budget that would allow for a new roof for City Hall, a new ambulance, and the 
hiring of 2 new policemen and 1 new fireman.  This year, the City will see construc-
tion on several main streets, including, Ridge Road from Memphis to I-480 and an 
extra lane will be added on the exit ramps of I-480 at Tiedeman.  The Mayor also dis-
cussed the new businesses that will be opening in Brooklyn in 2013, including, 
Sheetz, Loving Cup Kids Academy, Super Wal Mart, US Bank, and Martins Ambu-
lance, which has 400 employees.   
 
Thank you again to Mayor Balbier, Denise Christescu, & the staff at Westbrook Vil-
lage Apartments/K&D for making this luncheon a success!   

Mayor Richard Balbier and Deputy Director Myron 
Pakush, District 12 of ODOT, announced the "Ramp 
Clear" upgrade project at the I-480/Tiedeman Road 

Interchange.  Christopher Ellis, General Manager of the 
Hampton Inn, hosted the event.  This Ramp Clear $2.4 
million project will widen the east/west bound exit ramps 
from single lane to four lanes; construction to start July 1, 
2013.  



 

P A G E  5  V O L U M E  1 1 ,  I S S U E  3  

For those of you that do not know, the Chamber held a Pedal Car fundraiser 
in 2009, 2010, & 2011. Last year, we were saddened to find out that the pedal 
car kits were on back order and we were forced to cancel the fundraiser. How-
ever, they are now in stock for 2013! 
 
We have ordered 10 pedal car kits this year. We still have 2 kits available!  
We are looking for people to purchase a kit, put the car together, and then 
paint it. This is a great way to advertise your business! If you are interested in 
purchasing a pedal car kit, please let Valerie Thompson know ASAP. The cost 
is $150. We will be filling orders on a first come, first serve basis!! This fund-
raiser has proven to be very popular in the past. 
 
We will be selling raffle tickets over the next several months and the winners 
will be drawn at our Picnic in the Park event on Saturday, August 17th at 
Brooklyn Memorial Park at 8pm. The winner does not need to be present, but 
if they are, they get to have first pick of the cars. 
 
If you have any questions or if you are interested in purchasing a kit, please 
contact Valerie Thompson at asstdir@brooklynohiochamber.org.  We would 
like to thank the following companies who have already agreed to participate 
this year: Ameriflag, Brooklyn/Old Brooklyn Kiwanis, Greg Frey State Farm 
Insurance, Mars Trucking, Signs on Brookpark, Speed Exterminating, & 
Truckin’ Vantastiks.  

The Brooklyn Recreation Center is in need of corporate sponsors for their youth sports program. The Chamber 
of Commerce would like to be the first ones up to the bat in sponsoring a youth program. We would like to en-
courage all Chamber members to support the youth sports programs in the City of Brooklyn . 
As a member, you are entitled to a discount on the sponsorship fee. The fee for this year is $200. The Cham-
ber will pay for $30 of your sponsorship fee, which means you will only owe $170. Your company name, 
along with the Chamber's initials, will appear on the back of the teams' shirts. It is a great way to promote your 
business.  
 
This year, you have the option of sponsoring several different youth programs: spring soccer (deadline 3-25-
13), youth baseball (deadline 4-15-13), day camp (deadline 5-25-13), or fall soccer (deadline 7-24-13). If you 
are interested in participating in this sponsorship program, please let me know via email or you can call me at 
(216)288-5484.  
 
Click here for sponsorship form that the Recreation Center sends out to local businesses for more information. 
Make sure you review the deadline date for your desired sponsorship program. If you have already sent in your 
form and paid the total $200, you are still eligible for the $30 discount. Be sure to email me if this is the case, so 
I can send your discount check directly to you.  
Please note on your form that you are a Brooklyn Chamber of Commerce member. Make checks payable 
to “Brooklyn Recreation Center” and mail forms & payment to the following: 
 
Maria McGinty 
c/o Brooklyn Recreation Center 
7600 Memphis Ave  
Brooklyn, OH 44144  
 
Thank you in advance for your support!! 



 

The Brooklyn Post Prom Committee is working together to provide stu-
dents an alcohol and drug free alternative to the unsupervised gatherings 
that tend to occur after prom.  They will have activities, food, and prizes for 
those that attend.  The committee receives no funds from the school or 
city.  They depend upon the support of community members and local 

businesses to offer students a safe, supervised, and affordable place to go after 
prom.  Last year, over 25 businesses joined the Post Prom Committee in sending an 
important message to our young people…you can have a good time without the pres-
sure of alcohol and drugs.  That same message is just as important this year.  If you 
are able to donate, please fill out the donation form included in this newsletter.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Renee Lang at 216-351-5876 or 
l3v22@wowway.com.  We thank you in advance for your consideration!!   

CleanLife Energy, LLC 
Mik Miller 
8800 Brookpark Road  
Brooklyn, OH 44144 
216-661-7871 
Email:  mik@cleanlifeenergy.com  
Website:  
www.cleanlifeenergy.com  
 
Sprint 
Adrienne Hanlon 
4744 Ridge Road  
Brooklyn, OH 44144 
216-741-3805 
Email:   
adrienne.x.hanlon@sprint.com  
Website:  www.sprint.com  
 
Friends of Big Creek  
Bob Gardin  
PO Box 609272 
Cleveland, OH 44109 
216-661-7706 
Email:  
bgardin@friendsofbigcreek.org  
Website:  
www.friendsofbigcreek.org  

Chamber President, David Hill and Vice President, Sam Watkins, 
were on hand to present the Chamber plaque to the new Loving 
Cup Kids Academy of Brooklyn Childcare Center, which held its 
Ribbon Cutting Ceremony on Thursday, March 21, 2013.  Other 
City officials were also on hand for the festivities.  The Loving Cup 
Kids Academy officially opened its doors on April 1st.  If you are 
interested in finding out more information, they can be contacted at 
216-398-3800.   
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Polaris Adult Education Job Training Program Information Night Promotes Exciting 
Career Opportunities 

  
High school seniors, recent graduates and adults who are exploring job training 
and career opportunities are invited to attend the Polaris Job Training Program 
Information Night at Polaris on Wednesday, May 8, 2013, from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. 
During this event, attendees can explore Polaris adult job training programs and 
learn more about financial aid options, the tuition payment plan and federal stu-
dent loans that are available to qualified applicants. 
  
Visitors are encouraged to participate in program demonstrations. In addition, Po-

laris instructors representing 15 programs will be available to answer specific questions. 
  

Featured programs will include the following: 
CDL - Skills Training Program 
Cardiographic Technician 
Cosmetology Academy 
Dental Assisting 
Early Child Care/Child Development Associate Credential (CDA) 
Graphic & Web Design Certification 
Heating, Ventilating, Air Conditioning & Refrigeration (HVAC/R) 
Medical Assisting 
Medical Billing & Coding with Electronic Health Records 
Natural Resources/Ranger/Basic Peace Officer Academy 
Nursing Assistant (STNA) 
Pharmacy Technician 
Phlebotomy Certification 
Precision/CNC Machine Technology 
Welding 

  
Admission to the Information Night is free. Program registrations will be accepted that evening. For 
additional information, call 440-891-7600 or visit www.polaris.edu.  



 

Contact Us: 

Phone: (216)  288-5484 

Email: 

asstdir@brooklynohiochamber.org 

We are on the web!  
www.brooklynohio 
chamber.org 

 

Brooklyn Store 
4744 Ridge Road, Brooklyn, OH 44144 

216-741-3805 
 
Hours: 

Monday-Friday: 10:00am-8:00pm 
Saturday: 10:00am-7:00pm 
Sunday: 12:00pm-5:00pm 

 
Full Service/Repair & Sales for Your Device Needs  

Thursday, May 9th, Brooklyn Historical Society Luncheon 
– The luncheon on Thursday, May 9th, will be held at the 
Brooklyn Historical Society, located at 4442 Ridge Road. 
Those in attendance will enjoy a great lunch provided by 

Ridge Manor Party Center, followed by a presentation on how Brooklyn has 
developed over the years...a “Then & Now” look at the City. And of course, 
there will be time to tour the museum and learn more about the history of 
Brooklyn. Networking and registration begin at 11:30am and lunch will begin 
at 12noon.  Click here to register... 
 
  

Thursday, June 13th, State of the Schools Luncheon - Su-
perintendent Cynthia Walker will give the annual State of the 
Schools address. The 2013 scholarship recipients will also be 
in attendance to receive their awards. The luncheon is being 
held at Brooklyn High School in room 173, located at 9200 

Biddulph Road. Registration and networking starts at 11:30am and lunch will 
begin at 12noon. Hope to see you there!  Click here to register... 
 
 
Remember, there are no luncheons in July or August.  Luncheons will re-
sume on Thursday, September 12th at KeyBank Operations Center…more 
details to follow.   
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Contact Valerie Thompson 
Phone: 216  288-5484 

Email: asstdir@brooklynohiochamber.org 



 
 

 
 

Joint Chamber Golf Outing 
Thursday, June 27th 

 
Brooklyn, Brook Park, & Middleburg Hts.  

Chambers of Commerce 
 

EAGLE SPONSOR - $750.00 – Includes Foursome - Name on event banner and all 
printed material and mailings – Special recognition at the event! Get the word out 
to 3 communities.  

 
BIRDIE SPONSOR - SPECIAL PRIZE HOLE SPONSOR - $200.00 – Special 
Recognition GPS/Sign 
 
PAR SPONSOR - HOLE SPONSOR - $75.00 – Company name on Sponsor Sign 
and GPS 

 
GOLFERS - $85.00 per golfer – Includes Buffet Breakfast, Dinner (Western Ribs, 
Barbeque Chicken, Italian Sausage, Beer), door prizes and goodie bags 

 
We also welcome gifts for raffle items, door prizes, and goodie bags 

 
 
Thank you again for your support and we look forward to seeing you on the links! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Valerie Thompson Valerie Thompson Valerie Thompson Valerie Thompson     
 
Valerie Thompson    
Assistant Director      
Brooklyn Chamber of Commerce   
PO Box 44038     
Brooklyn, OH  44144     
(216) 288-5484 
asstdir@brooklynohiochamber.org  
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Please fill out the form below to sign up your 
golfers and/or be a sponsor: 

 
 

Eagle $750  
 

    Birdie $200 
 

    Par $75 
 

    Golfers $85(each) 4 Golfers $340.00 
 

Contact Name________________________________________________________  
Company Name______________________________________________________ 
Address____________________________________________________________
City, State, Zip____________________________  Phone_____________________ 
Email_______________________________________________________________ 

 
Golfer #1____________________________________________________________ 
Golfer #2____________________________________________________________ 
Golfer #3____________________________________________________________ 
Golfer #4____________________________________________________________ 
 
Total Amount Due: $________________ 
 

 
Pay by Check      Pay by Credit Card     Bill Me    

 
Please make checks payable to “Brooklyn Chamber of Commerce”. 

 
Mail checks and forms to: 

Brooklyn Chamber of Commerce 
PO Box 44038 

Brooklyn, OH  44144 
 





 

 

Brooklyn Post Prom         
      C/O Brooklyn High School: 9200 Biddulph Road, Brooklyn, OH 44144 

 

We are a non-profit organization trying to raise funds for Brooklyn High School 

Post Prom event in May 2013. We are looking for donations to put baskets together 

that we can raffle off or to use as Door Prizes for the students at the Post Prom 

event. Your kind monetary, gift certificates or product donation is very much 

appreciated. 

 

 

� HERE’S OUR DONATION  

 

 

Contact Person:         

 

2012-2013 Donation:        
(Please make checks payable to Brooklyn Post Prom) 

 

Please return to:     Renee Lang  

                        C/O Brooklyn High School 

                            9200 Biddulph Road                                                                                        

                            Brooklyn Ohio 44144 

I am also available to pick up donations, please call 216-351-5876 

 

 

 

 

 

We Promise to use any resources you choose to donate in a responsible, 

efficient fashion to help achieve our simple mission……………………. 

Keeping our kids safe. 

 

 

 

On behalf of the students, parents, and citizens of Brooklyn, 

please accept our sincere thanks for  

your continued support ! 



Call PartnerShip at 800-599-2902, or 
complete and fax back the enrollment 
form (on reverse) to 800-439-8913

NOACC is pleased to offer the FREE NOACC 
Shipping Program, managed by PartnerShip®

to all Brooklyn Chamber of Commerce 
members. This FREE member benefi t provides 
signifi cant savings on every shipment. These 
savings go straight to your bottom line, to 
help your business operate more profi tably. 

There is NO COST to enroll and NO MINIMUM 
SHIPPING requirements to meet —

only terrifi c savings! 

PartnerShip.com/89NOACC

enroll online today at

PartnerShip.com/89NOACC

(enter 5850 in the Promo Code fi eld)

29077 Clemens Rd. • Cleveland, OH 44145 • 800-599-2902 • sales@PartnerShip.com
*Includes a bonus 5% online processing discount. Full details available at www.PartnerShip.com/89NOACC/FedExdiscounts.

TRADESHOW
Get a discounted quote at 
TradeshowSelect.com/Quote

LTL FREIGHT

             70%
on shipments over 200 lbs.

Save 
at least

SMALL PACKAGE

             27%*

on select FedEx® services

Save 
up to



 
 
 

 

NOACC Chamber Shipping Program  
Enrollment Form 

 
Please provide the following information to request enrollment in the NOACC Chamber Shipping Program and receive discounted shipping 
rates. 
 
 
 
Contact: 

Company Name: ____________________________________   Contact Name: ______________________________________  

Local Chamber of Commerce:  Brooklyn Chamber of Commerce__           Title:  _____________________________________  

Address: ______________________________________________________________________________________________  

Address 2: _____________________________________________________________________________________________  

City:__________________________________   State: _____________   ZIP: _______________  

Phone: ________________________   Fax:  ___________________________   Email: ________________________________  
 
Describe your business type:    __  Retailer __  Manufacturer __  Wholesale/Distribution __  Professional      __  Other 
 
What is your preferred contact method? ___  Email ___  Mail ___  Phone 
 
 
Shipping Contact (if different than above): 

Contact Name: _____________________________________________   Title: ______________________________________  

Address: ______________________________________________________________________________________________  

Address 2: _____________________________________________________________________________________________  

City:__________________________________   State: _____________   ZIP: _______________  

Phone: ________________________   Fax:  ___________________________   Email: ________________________________  
 
What is your preferred contact method? ___  Email ___  Mail ___  Phone 
 
 
About Your Shipping 
Do you currently ship with FedEx?  ___  Yes ___  No 
If yes, please list your FedEx account number(s) ____________________  ____________________  _______________________ 
(If you do not have a FedEx account number, one will be assigned to you.) 
 
How many express packages/envelopes do you ship in an average week? ___________    
Receive in an average week? ____________ 

How many ground packages do you ship in an average week?______________    
Receive in an average week? ____________ 
 
How many LTL freight shipments (>200 lbs.) do you ship per year? ___________ Receive per year? ___________ 
 
How many tradeshow shipments do you complete each year? ________________ 
___ I have an upcoming tradeshow where I will be exhibiting. Show name/Date:  __________________________________  
 
___  I agree to the Terms & Conditions of Shipping viewable at PartnerShip.com/Enrollmentterms. 
 
 
Print Name  _______________________________________  Signature  ____________________________________  Date  ________ 
 
Please fax your completed enrollment form to PartnerShip® at:  800-439-8913 
 
If you don’t receive confirmation of your enrollment within 24 hours, please contact PartnerShip at 800-599-2902. By completing this enrollment form, 
you consent to receive transactional and information emails and faxes from PartnerShip. PartnerShip will provide independent options to opt out of 
communications. 

(FE-FG-FH-SS – 5850) 

Save time – sign up online now! PartnerShip.com/89NOACC 



r NOACC 
NORTHERN OHIO AREA 
C I' ij b e - s o f C • 'H s ce 

www.noacc.org 

Chamber 
Office Plus 
Program 

^[Sdependence 
Business Supply 

4550 Hinckley Parkway, Cleveland, Ohio 44109 
Tel 800.621.6001 ext. 355 Fax 800.393.6271 

or Chamber Helpline 216.440.2151 
email doug.broome@ibuyibs.com 

GET MORE ~ SPEND LESS 

• OUTSTANDING PRICING WITH PRICE MATCH 

• NO MINIMUM ORDER FEES. . .EVER 

• FREE NEXT DAY DELIVERY 

• ONLINE HISTORY FOR EASY REORDERS 

• ORDER ONLINE, OR BY PHONE, EMAIL OR FAX 

• FREE DESIGN, DELIVERY, ASSEMBLY AND 

INSTALLATION ON ALL FURNITURE ORDERS 

• NO CONTRACT REQUIRED 

• ENORMOUS INVENTORY OF OVER 40,000 ITEMS 

• OHIO OWNED AND OPERATED COMPANY, CAPABLE OF 

SHIPPING ANYWHERE IN THE UNITED STATES 

• LIVE, LOCAL CUSTOMER SUPPORT 

CHAMBER MEMBERSHIP PAYS 

Another Superior Business Benefit from NOACC and your Chamber 
Contact IBS at the number above to receive the best prices on office supplies today, or register online at 
www.ibuyibs.com/noacc 

Chamber Members are 
saving an average of 23% 
with Chamber Office Plus 

Sample Prices* 

Mailing Labels - i"x2^/8", 3000 
YOUR MEMBER PRICE $13.57 

Copy Paper - 20 Ib 92 Bright Multi-Purpose, 10 Reams 
YOUR MEMBER PRICE $31.00 

Legal Pads - Yellow or White, Dozen 
YOUR MEMBER PRICE $4.99 

Paper Clips - #1 Reg, Smooth, 10-Pack 
YOUR MEMBER PRICE $1,49 

•Based on 7-1-09 Price List 

ENROLL TODAY 

Call or Login online today ^ ^ f c 
to use your Chamber membership 

for great office supply savings. 

800.621.6001 ext. 355 or 
Chamber Helpline 216.440.2151 

www.ibuyibs.com/noacc 

Enter Chamber Name: 

Enter Chamber Code: 2M00 _ or 3333 if you don't have your Chamber's code yet. 


